
 
Friends of the Murrieta Library General Meeting  

 

Tuesday May 17, 2022 

 

Directors in Attendance: Pat Farmer, Nancy Dixon, Karen Michaud, 

Dan Rexwinkel, Kurt Korneisel, Evelyn Dial 

 

Also in attendance:  Maggie Pilotte, Steve Herring & Kiki Fritschi,  

Absent:  Rita Nastri 

 

1.  In Rita’s absence, Nancy Dixon called the meeting to order at 

10:00am and welcomed everyone.  She asked for a moment of silence 

to remember the recent shooting tragedy. 

 

2.  Minutes:  Evelyn Dial asked for a motion to accept the minutes of 

the April Meeting as corrected the motion was made by Kurt 

Korneisel and seconded by Karen Fritschi. The minutes were 

approved.    

 

3. Treasurer’s report:  Financials have been posted.   

 

4.  Library update: Steve Herring reported for the library.  The seed 

library has been refilled.  There were 561 tree seedlings given out 

and there are still some that can be picked up at the library.  The Zip 

Books program is still being used and so far many books have been 

ordered and added to the library after they got turned in.  The 

registrar of voters will be accepting ballots for the upcoming election 

in the entrance to the library.  There are more state park passes 

coming soon to be used for free parking and admission to all 

California state parks.  June 6th the summer reading program begins 

which is sponsored by the FOML.  The home connectivity kits are 

available.   

 

5.  Membership:  Karen Michaud reported on the membership.  

June begins the membership renewal time.  She encouraged any 

members that are not lifetime members to renew soon. The new 



members for May are Katherine Gilkey and family, Bonnie Berry, 

Barbara Breen, Denis O’Connor and family, Christy Zelenka, 

William and Rikki Norris and family, Jonathon King, Sharon Smith, 

and Megan Sheetes-O’Neill. 

 

6.  Corner Bookstore updates:  Nancy Dixon reported the financials 

for the store.    The sidewalk sale will be June 18, 2022.   

 

7. Town Square store updates:  Maggie Pilotte reported the 

financials for the store.  The store is currently open Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday. More volunteers are needed so that 

the store can be open more days. 

 

 

8. Programs: Karen Fritschi has arranged the program for today.  It 

will be to celebrate the National Physical Fitness and Sports 

month.  The program for July will be presented by author 

Stephanie Shaffer.  She has published a book called Baby Teeth.   

 

 

9. Publicity:  Rita Nastri was unable to attend and there was no 

report. 

 

10.  Hospitality:  Nancy thanked those that helped with the setup 

today. 

 

     11.  Special Events: The Fireman’s BBQ was a big success.  The dates 

for the next restaurant fund raiser will be announced later. 

 

 11.  Old business: none 

 

 12.  New business: none    

 

 Adjourned at: 10:34am 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Evelyn Dial, Secretary 

 

 

 


